
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at menoll@pa.gov.   
 
Mentions 
 
Gant Daily:  Langerholc announces environmental award for school district 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/04/27/langerholc-announces-environmental-award-for-school-district/  
 
Air 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Ethane cracker could pump valuable resin into state's plastics industry 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20170428/CPBJ01/170429828/ethane-cracker-could-pump-valuable--
resin-into-states-plastics-industry 
 
Climate Change 
 
Lock Haven Express:  Support for Republican climate resolution (letter to the editor) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2017/04/support-for-republican-climate-
resolution/  
 
Lock Haven Express:  Climate change:  Future or past? (letter to the editor) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2017/04/climate-change-future-or-past/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Potter-Cameron Endeavor News: Seeing gold in black skies 
http://www.endeavornews.com/node/86627?pk_campaign=Newsletter 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Suburban development deemed top bird-friendly neighborhood 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article146282014.html  
 
Gant Daily:  County proclaims Conservation District Week 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/04/28/county-proclaims-conservation-district-week/  
 
Chester County Daily Local: Conservancy Reaches Beaver Valley Goal 
http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20170428/conservancy-reaches-beaver-valley-goal 
 
Drought  
 
Centre Daily Times:  The West has a tricky, expensive water problem—and even solving it is 
controversial 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/article147156219.html  
 
Energy 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Lawmakers mull support for nuclear industry 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/04/26/lawmakers-mull-support-for-nuclear-
industry/?_ga=1.83755039.882895250.1471610849 
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Sayre Morning Times:  Solar farm project meets no resistance at public hearing 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_39910729-b16f-5dd2-8667-205216693f5c.html  
 
Mining 
 
Standard Speaker: Still burning: Jeanesville fire a long way from being extinguished 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/still-burning-jeanesville-fire-a-long-way-from-being-extinguished-
1.2185816 
 
CBS21: New coal mine set to open in PA, CEO gives credit to President Trump's initiatives 
http://local21news.com/news/local/new-coal-mine-set-to-open-in-pa-ceo-gives-credit-to-president-
trumps-initiatives 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Times News: Compressed natural gas stations coming to Pa 
http://www.tnonline.com/2017/apr/26/compressed-natural-gas-stations-coming-pa 
 
Morning Call: Surveys holding up two permit approvals for PennEast's pipeline 
http://www.mcall.com/news/nationworld/pennsylvania/mc-penn-east-army-corps-of-engineers-
20170426-story.html 
 
Pennlive: Encouraging more natural gas production - not taxing it - is the best way to boost revenues 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/04/encouraging_more_natural_gas_p.html#incart_river_index 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Encampment of pipeline protesters in Lancaster County can continue, Conestoga 
Twp. zoners rule 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/encampment-of-pipeline-protesters-in-lancaster-county-can-
continue-conestoga/article_168898c2-2b74-11e7-b5f4-730352f46ccc.html 
 
Bradford Era:  Trump seeks to expand drilling in Arctic, Atlantic oceans 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/business/trump-seeks-to-expand-drilling-in-arctic-atlantic-
oceans/article_68b35dc3-204b-5ab2-9cc0-1a7600001636.html  
 
Waste 
  
Scranton Times: Whole region has standing on big dump 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/whole-region-has-standing-on-big-dump-1.2185708 
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Clearfield County Commissioners oppose proposed new landfill 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/clearfield-co-commissioners-oppose-proposed-new-
landfill/article_61cb1b2d-2fc5-51c6-bc9f-2b5e8b759246.html  
 
Water 
 
Post-Gazette: Estimate on leakage, unmetered use illuminates PWSA woes  
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/04/28/PWSA-water-main-breaks-leak-pittsburgh-
unmetered-water-use/stories/201704270186  
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Times Leader: Local burden to reduce Susquehanna River pollutants critiqued by Luzerne County 
officials 
https://timesleader.com/news/local/654683/local-burden-to-reduce-susquehanna-river-pollutants-
critiqued-by-luzerne-county-officials 
 
Hanover Evening Sun: Saving Sheppard-Myers Dam could mean higher water bills 
http://www.eveningsun.com/story/news/2017/04/27/saving-sheppard-myers-dam-could-mean-higher-
water-bills/100937636/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Money raised for engineering work on Children's Lake 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/boiling_springs/money-raised-for-engineering-work-
on-children-s-lake/article_4d26d2ae-6a91-5c16-85e8-4c9ff058c0fe.html 
 
Muncy Luminary:  Watershed Association keeps close watch on area streams 
http://www.muncyluminary.com/page/content.detail/id/570203/Watershed-Association-keeps-close-
watch-on-area-streams.html?nav=5007  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Boil advisory lifted in Loyalsock Township 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/04/boil-advisory-lifted-in-loyalsock-township/  
 
Bradford Era:  Bradford City Water Authority announces timber sale 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/bradford-city-water-authority-announces-timber-
sale/article_5f3b8b78-2aee-11e7-8d7f-6b47ed202a71.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review:  Part of North Towanda without water due to water main break 
http://www.thedailyreview.com/news/2017-04-
28/Local/Part_of_North_Towanda_without_water_due_to_water_m.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Sykesville picks up state award 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/sykesville-picks-up-state-award/article_ffce8b80-49b5-
50d5-9542-40c1246212ee.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Bloom seeks $500G to fight floods 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/042717/page/3/story/bloom-seeks-500g-to-fight-floods  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Kiss your ash trees goodbye ... unless you treat now 
http://www.pennlive.com/gardening/2017/04/kiss_your_ash_trees_goodbye_un.html#incart_river_ho
me_pop 
 
Potter-Cameron Endeavor News:  Wolf tracks (outdoor column) 
http://www.endeavornews.com/node/86673?pk_campaign=Newsletter  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Pleasant weather for Arbor Day event 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/04/pleasant-weather-for-arbor-day-event/  
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Lock Haven Express:  CMHS students pick up trash on Earth Day 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/04/cmhs-students-pick-up-trash-on-earth-day/  
 
Lock Haven Express:  It’s your Earth, isn’t it?  (letter to the editor) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2017/04/its-your-earth-isnt-it/  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Why is Councilman Squilla helping Society Hill skirt its environmental obligations? 
http://www.philly.com/philly/columnists/inga_saffron/Why-is-Councilman-Squilla-helping-Society-Hill-
skirt-its-environmental-obligations.html 
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